C OGREATER ATLANTIC CITY CHAMBER

June 19, 2017

The Honorable Jim Whelan
507 Tilton Road
Northfield NJ 08225

Dear Senator Whelan:
Re: Senate Bill $3102

On behalf of the members of the Greater Atlantic City Chamber, we wish to formally advise you of our
support for Senate Bill S3102.

The Greater Atlantic City Chamber has consistently supported and has advocated for incentives to
encourage investment and employment throughout Atlantic County. This bill would enable companies
engaged in long term projects to employ workers needed to develop and complete important high
impact projects requiring technical skills and advanced disciplines.

Thank you for your consideration on this important matter.
Sincerely,

Joseph D. Kelly, President
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